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Last	week	I	spent	a	week	in	the	Forge	with	the	DATR	as	part	of	an	
award	from	The	Worshipful	Company	of	Farriers.	The	whole	team	
were	so	welcoming	and	incredibly	patient	with	a	girl	who	has	
never	forged	anything	from	scratch	and	has	half	the	arm	strength	
they	do!	 
I	did	however	forge	my	first	shoe	from	scratch,	removed	a	few	
sets	of	shoes,	and	practiced	digging	out	a	keratoma	and	packing	
and	casting	a	hoof.	The	whole	week	was	filled	with	lots	of	learning	
and	lots	of	laughter. 
Thank	you	team	for	a	wonderful	week	-	I	might	take	you	up	on	the	
offer	to	‘come	back	anytime’! 
Emma	Horsnell-Shave	(final	year	veterinary	student	at	The	Royal	
Veterinary	College,	London). 
 


